
 

 

 

  

November 2023  

Dear Friends and Supporters,  

 

We are grateful for your past investment in our community. Circumstances in 2023 remain difficult for community 

members who cannot afford healthy food and other basic needs, and we believe that community members need a hand 

up—CHEP Good Food invests in people and finds ways to lessen financial barriers to access healthy food.  

 

Demand for our Centralized Kitchen brown bag lunch program continues to sharply increase, and more families are 

accessing school nutrition programs. Also, community requests for cooking classes are stretching our capacity and we 

continue to strategically expand our Community Markets to meet the needs of more people.  

 

To raise awareness of our organization’s mission and increase donations, this year we successfully ran an Empty Bowls 

fundraising event and have benefited with our partnership with Canada’s Great Kitchen Party and other businesses, 

organizations, and individuals. Also, to create longer-term stability, we began a multi-year corporate donor campaign.  

 

Government support has not kept pace with community needs and there are few grants that allow for flexibility in 

program spending, which requires us to be nimble in program design and creative in partnerships. Despite our efforts in 

strengthening our organizational capacity, increased costs continue to weigh heavily on our organization. Because of 

this, we now humbly ask for your financial support.  

 

Donations of $20 or more receive charitable tax receipts. To learn more visit www.chep.org or call us at 306-655-4575. 

Send cheques to: CHEP Good Food Inc., 204-1120 20th Street West, Saskatoon, SK, S7M 0Y8.  

  

With gratitude,  

  

Gord Androsoff, Executive Director  

  

CHEP Good Food Inc. acknowledges that we operate on Treaty 6 Territory and the Homeland of the Métis.  

 

 

http://www.chep.org/

